NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


A 2017-2018 Preliminary Budget Hearing for the City of Kelso will be held on Tuesday, November 1st, 6:00 P.M., at Kelso City Hall, 203 South Pacific, Kelso, Washington.


Included in this hearing will be the discussion of proposed utility rate increases. 

Citizens attending the hearing have the right to provide written and/or oral comments, and ask questions concerning the entire budget.


Dated at Kelso, Washington, this 13th day of October, 2016. 
________________________
Brian Butterfield

City Clerk

City of Kelso

Publish:  October 18, 2016 and, October 29, 2016
